CeCe Ureanocks.

COPY.

3lst May, 1955,
‘% Dear 3ir,

With reference to your letter of the 26th ultimo,
addressed to the Soelety's Surveyors at Grecnoek concerning
the steamer "GLAS ISLAND", I have to acquaint you that the
Comnittee have had before them at their Meeting today the
Surveyors' reports of their recent examination of the ship
at that port, and in view thereof, they will be agreeable
to the Speeial Survey, whici is now due, belng postponed
until early in September.

In the circumstances, the vessel's class has been
continued without fresh record of BUPrVOY.

Yours fai t.hruliy,

Seeretary to the
Scottish Committee.

Captain R. Cunningham,
¢/o Ts Dougall,

73, Dunlop Street,
GLASGOW,
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